
                                                                     Westchester Corvette Club

        November 1, 2022, meeting minutes

Attendees, Anthony DeGrande, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Rich Morgante, Anthony Ferreara, 
Joe Covis, Bob Weiss, Lou Saltarelli, Don Baisley, Rich Dolce, Dennis Tedesco, Bob Giglio, Bob Ricci, 
Peter Ricci, Peter LoPresti, Dennis P. Pennino

Rich Sarcone brought the meeting to order at 6:30PM. 

Rich introduced a new member, Frank.

 Rich reviewed the minutes of our last meeting.  

 COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Treasurer’s report:  We have $3,572.38

        Dennis Tedesco reported on our Holiday party tentatively for January 21st.  All caterers require a head count 
and money up front.  Dennis is still working out the details and further information will be disseminated as soon 
as possible. 

        November 13th is the annual Connecticut State Police toy drive.   We have participated in past years and had 
lots of fun doing so.  The club will donate toys; however, club members can also bring toys if you choose.  We 
will meet at the Windham Southbury Connecticut, exit 1 off of I84 at 10AM in the commuter parking lot.  This 
event is held rain or shine.

The Somers Lions Club will hold its Veterans Day parade on November 11.  Parade starts at 
10:15am.

Rich commented that the cruise up to Hunter Mountain was spectacular.

Rich Dolce reported that the rooms reserved at the Holiday Inn Express Carlyle, 25 total, only 7 are 
left.  If you are interested, they are going fast, contact the hotel directly at 717 240-0080.  Make 
sure you mention you are with WCC to also get the special rate of $155/night.

Dennis Tedesco will order stickers with our logo on them.  He is ordering two types a total of 200.  
The cost is $200.00.  A motion was made and passed.

It was decided to give Guiding Eyes, our charity of choice, a donation of $200 even though our car 
show did not make money due to the weather.  All agreed.

Since there was no new business the meeting was adjourned at 7:02pm.



NOTE: Dues are due December 1                           

Our next meeting is scheduled for December 6, at 6:30pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, 
Scarsdale.

Submitted by
Vincent Camporeale. 


